
Cleeves Primary School Parent Council 

 

Wednesday 31st August at Cleeves Primary School 

 

Minutes of meeting (unconfirmed) 

 

Present 

Chair – Nicola McIldoon 

Vice Chair - Magi Cox-Dacre  

Treasurer – Irene McKean 

Susan Beaton  

Alison Pattison 

Jeanette MacLean 

Tricia Bradford 

Ailsa MacKenzie 

 

Apologies 

Geraldine Grubb, Susan Ann Courtney,  

1 

Unconfirmed Minutes Last Meeting 

Minutes from previous meeting were agreed 

2 

PC Accounts 

Accounts are due to be audited.  Irene and Nicola will prepare accounts for auditing.   

Agnes Gunn has again agreed to carry out the audit. 

3 

AGM 

Date for AGM has been agreed -  15th September at 2pm in Room 4 

 

 



4.  

Time of meetings 

Irene advised the Garden have their meetings at 5pm as therefore do not have to pay for a 

let and asked if this would be something the PC could do.  After discussions it was decided 

that meetings would continue at 18.15 

5. 

Homework 

Susan asked PC members how they feel if homework was no longer given to their 

child/children.  Majority had no issue with this happening as this would give children more 

time for leisure activities after school and teachers would have more time to spend with in 

class and not time preparing homework and marking of.  This will be discussed with parents 

at a later date. 

6. 

Into Film 

Ailsa introduced idea to Mrs Beaton – event scheduled for 27th September @ 15.30 – 17.30 

at Cleeves, PC invited to attend. 

7. 

Standard and Quality Report 

Mrs Beaton will forward a copy to Nicola to then forward to other PC members.  This will be 

discussed at next meeting. 

AOB 

Mrs Beaton advised a new additional full time teacher Mr Mackay has joined the staff team 

and will be involved as part of Glasgow Improvement Challenge. 

Irene advised that a mandate has been sorted for paying of the lets. 

Jeely Piece Club now running every Friday at the 50p church for 5 – 12 year olds between 

15.30 – 17.30.  This has funding for 12 weeks.  Irene and Magi are interested to keep it going 

after the 12 weeks. 

Speed check was supposed to be carried out in March but no correspondence has been 

received, Local MP will be asked about this and PC interested to contact police to advise 

about the parking of cars at main gate chevron’s and if they could show presence. 

Nicola advised that Irene required to print invoices from on line purchases and therefore 

funds should be used to purchase printer ink as for PC use.  This was agreed by those 

present. 

 

 



Monthly meetings at 18.15 – 19.15 to continue and dates agreed are: 

28th September 2016  26th October 2016  30th November 2016 

11th January 2017  8th February 2017  8th March 2017 

19th April 2017   17th May 2017 

 

Date for next meeting:   AGM 15th September 2016 at 2pm (room 4) 

 

Thanks to Magi for taking minutes. 

 

 


